
 

 

January 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Although this will not be of interest to all parents, I thought it best that everyone know that we have been reviewing 
our boarding arrangements. 

 
As a result of this review we think that we can make best use of our facilities for our pupils if our Lower School 
boarders are accommodated within the Middle School House system. We have operated in this way before, so it will 
be very straightforward. 

 
As a result of this decision we are going to repurpose the junior House and intend to launch St Hilda’s House next 
year which will be a new girls’ Sixth Form boarding and day House. Demand for places in the Sixth Form continues to 
grow, and as we have fewer places in the Sixth Form for girls than boys at the moment an additional girls’ House in 
the Sixth Form is a sensible move. 

 
With all good wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


